
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
 

DATE:   September 17, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 to the Invitation to Bid for Fire Station #5 Repairs 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 26, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the following questions asked by potential bidders during 
the pre-bid meeting regarding the above referenced RFP. This addendum becomes a part of the contract 
documents and modifies the original specifications as follows: 
 
Question #1:  Can we schedule another time to visit the facility? 
 
Response: If your firm requires another site visit, please contact Captain Chris Foster, (865) 524-1158 or 
cfoster@knoxvilletn.gov.  
 
Question #2:  What hours will the station be open for the work to be completed? 
 
Response: Work can begin at 7:00 a.m. and run through 7:00 p.m. daily. 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 
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